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MICHAEL TUDBALL, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

DECEMBER COUNCIL MEETING | 12 DECEMBER | CHANGE OF VENUE
Council reminds residents that the next Council Meeting is being held in Hamilton on 
12 December 2018, at the Hamilton Exhibition and Conference Centre, Shakespeare 
Street, Hamilton.

Agendas and information for individuals or groups wishing to participate in Council 
Meetings can be found on the Council Meeting page on Council’s website.

CALLING FOR EVENT NOTIFICATIONS 
2019 AUTUMN/WINTER TOURISM AND EVENTS MARKETING CAMPAIGN
Council is calling for events taking place between March 1 and August 31 2019 in 
the Southern Grampians Shire to take advantage of FREE marketing as part of the 
Autumn Winter Tourism and Events Marketing Campaign. 

All event organisers from across the Greater Hamilton region are invited to submit their 
events for potential inclusion in the biannual Events Guide booklet using the Event  
Notification Form at www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au/events by Monday 17 December.

For more information and events support contact Council’s Events Marketing and 
Development Officer on 5573 0239 or email events@sthgrampians.vic.gov.au 


